
 
 

April 15, 2021 
 
 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
Re: Docket No. DG 20-105 

Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities 
Proposed Change to Procedural Schedule 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

On December 10, 2020, the Commission approved a procedural schedule in this matter that included 
settlement conferences on April 14 and 15, 2021.  Commission Staff, Liberty Utilities, and the Office 
of the Consumer Advocate (i.e. all the participants in this case) met on April 14, as scheduled and 
collectively decided that the most effective way to proceed with settlement discussions is to cancel the 
conference set for April 15 and instead reconvene on April 23, 2021, at 9 a.m. 
 
Accordingly, on behalf of Liberty Utilities and the Office of the Consumer Advocate, Commission 
Staff respectfully requests that the Commission cancel the settlement conference scheduled for April 
15 and schedule a settlement conference for April 23, 2021 at 9 a.m. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Paul B. Dexter 
 
Paul B. Dexter 
Staff Attorney 
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